
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

June 28, 2024

Commissioner Lesley Briones
Harris County Precinct 4
1001 Preston, Suite 950
Houston, TX 77002
Attn: Luis Guajardo

RE: Cullen Park Path Segment 2 “Places 4 People” Application

Dear Commissioner Briones,

I am in support of the Cullen Park Path Segment 2 project. The project will complete the sidewalk to Saums 
and provide a bike route with connections at West Park View and Saums and South Park View and Barker.

In conjunction with the construction of Segment 1 by the City of Houston under TxDOT’s Highway Safety 
Improvement Program (HSIP), this project will complete a high-comfort connection for pedestrians and 
cyclists between Cullen Park and George Bush Park. Students living south of Saums will have a complete 
sidewalk to reach schools at the Katy ISD Mayde Creek campus. Residents north of I-10 will gain access to 
over 28 miles of connected trails, running from Beltway 8 west to Mason Road. Activities already underway 
in adjacent Precinct 4, such as the sidewalk along Saums to the West Park Preserve, will serve to connect 
more area residents to schools, businesses, parks and trails for transportation and recreation.

Sincerely,

Sallie Alcorn


